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CPAs and Advisors 

Mr. John Herbst 

August 10, 2020 

Community Redevelopment Agency Auditor 

Community Redevelopment Agency, City of Fort Lauderdale 

100 North Andrews Avenue 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301-1016 

Dear Mr. Herbst, 

Carr, Riggs & Ingram, LLC 

215 Baytree Drive 

Melbourne, Florida 32940 

(321) 255-0088 

(321) 259-8648 (fax) 

www.cricpa.com 

This letter constitutes an addendum to our original engagement letter dated August 21, 2017 

requesting a change order (change order 6). 

Previously, the Aquatic Center Renovation (FLAC) project schedule final completion date was 

extended to the month of October 2020 resulting in eight (8) additional pay application ("PA") 

reviews. Subsequently, the project was extended again from October 2020 to July 2021 based on the 

most recent project schedule (FLAC April 2020 Update, included in FLAC Change Order #6 for Project 

#12315) resulting in nine (9) additional PA reviews: 

November 2020 to July 2021 Pay Applications* 

*The pay application procedures are performed in the subsequent month of the date of the PA. Thus,

the period of our performance of the PA procedures would be December 2020 through August 2021.

If the FLAC project schedule is extended again past July 2021, and the City wanted us to perform 

additional pay app reviews, this would require another change order. 

All the other terms of our original engagement letter will apply to this addendum. This addendum will 

become effective as soon as you sign and date the original and copy of this letter and return the 

signed copy to us. 

Very truly yours, 

ncy Auditor, City of Fort Lauderdale 
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